Minutes of NPDG Meeting 7.00 27/06/16

Present

Margaret Morgan (Chair)
Diana Tombs

Eric Nicoli

Patrick Griffin

Jackie McCarten

Keith Cameron

Apologies

Jeff Bygrave
Rosemary Nash
Catharine Paige

Minutes of previous Meeting
JM agreed to add changes to the minutes to reflect CPs amendments and send
to JMcGann

School Consultation

JM outlined the background to the RBWM consultation on primary school
places including the public meeting at Cordes Hall on 4™ July 2016

DT discussed the housing figures that were in the public domain (Christine
Bateson comment of housing development of 1600 in the Villager) and agreed
would concur with this estimate if asked at the meeting.

DT to write NPDG response to the Consultation highlighting access issues with
SAVS and the possibility of a one way system via Victoria Rd.

Parking Consultation

Some discussion led by DT about the value of a Parking Survey. Agreed not to
go go ahead at this time. However KC suggested he speak to JB about a parking
survey as part of the Highways Policy T1 included in RBWM Local Plan.

Planning Appeals Update

PG gave an update on planning appeals/submissions.

Agreed that DT would continue to monitor planning applications however
would leave marginal cases to be dealt with by SPAE going forward.

Strategic site update
MM and PG gave an update on:



SS1SS2 & Project 9.1 Community meeting took place with a number of
stakeholder groups on 14/4/16. No actions had resulted from this thus far
however PG highlighted a recent article in the Villager discussing the New
Town Centre Plan.

SS3 Shorts Group Consultation took place 19™ and 21% May 2016

SS4 Heatherwood Consultation took place 28" and 29" April 2016

Community Infrastructure Workshop

Ideas for CIL collated by DT and mapped by MM

DT asked for agreement on content. Agreed to take out Underpass under A30
and items not appropriate under CIL. However need more details of flooding
and drainage problems. DT asked that all email her with specific problem areas
for drainage and flooding.

Jenny Jackson Head of Planning for RBWM holding local community
infrastructure workshop on 22/7/17 to discuss CIL list.

Treasury — Funds in the bank and handling of future costs.
PG £253.68 funds available. No future costs.

Borough Local Plan Update

DT commented that RBWM have consulted on local plan and any future
consultations will be on the ‘soundness’ of the plan not the content. RBWM
can only recommend to the examiner that changes need to be made. It is going
to Cabinet in July and published thereafter. DT to read local plan to determine
impact on NP particularly around Townscape Assessment. There is a possibility
of appealing to the Inspector via the NP. However the LP post dates the NP.

AOB
None

Date of next meeting
10/10/16 7.00 Sunningdale.



